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COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

ENCLOSURE. 15th September, 1939,

Dear Sirsg

I have to acknowledge the recelpt of your
letter of the 9th instant respecting the freeboard
of the "PAMIR", the contents of which have been
duly noted, and with regard thereto I enclose for
your information a copy of the Rpt.Cll on the case
and have to request thut you will verify the
particulars theeein. In the event of the particulars
being correct the freeboards should be marked and
a verification of marking form sent to this Office.

It 1s also considered that a Load Line
Renewal Survey should be held at this time.

I am,Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Assistant Secretary.
The Surveyors,

GOTHENBURG,
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